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Request: 
 
Please provide details of North Tyneside Council's contribution to the purchase of 
Christmas Street Lights at the following locations within North Tyneside: 
 
Whitley Bay 
North Shields 
Whitley Lodge 
Cullercoats  
Tynemouth 
Wallsend  
Forest Hall 
 
Response:  
 
The Authority does not purchase the Christmas motifs that are attached to streetlights 
each year. However, it does lease them and, on that basis, the cost of the lease at the 
requested locations is detailed below: 
 
Whitley Bay: £10013.18 
North Shields: £12050.69 
Whitley Lodge: £950.02 
Cullercoats: No lights  
Tynemouth: £3025.32 
Wallsend: £6591.40 
Forest Hall: £2471.77 


